
YARM METHODIST CHURCH 

NOTICES   1st - 14th Sept 2019 

 

SUNDAY 1st Sept     
  9.00      Martin Ramsden 
10.30      Colin Bell 
SUNDAY 8th Sept   
10.30      Alison Dale 
 
1st Sept     8th Sept  
Vestry  R. Mathews   Vestry  I. Fyfe  
Count        I. Baird/J. Rivers  Count  R. Mathews 
Screen     P.Toon    Screen  M. Hall 
Fire Ste       P. Clarke   Fire Ste  A. Mairs 
Organ/Piano  N. Ramsden   Organ/Piano S. Wright 
 
Congratulations to Irene Garforth who is celebrating her 90th Birthday on Sunday 1st Sept.   
We wish her a very 'Happy Birthday' and hope she has a lovely day with family and friends.   
Linda Hills 
 
Ladies Friendship Group starts Weds 4th with Guest speaker Martin Ramsden. 
 
Octago   starts 19th Sept  10 - 12.  Every Thursday except 17th Oct due to Yarm Fair.   

  Everyone welcome  V. Bowmer 
 
Youth Club at Yarm will restart on Thursday 12th September at 7pm in Church.  All those of year 5 to 8 
are welcome to join. Fun activities are led by Youth for Christ volunteers and include games, craft 
making and tuck shop!    
For more information please see   Andrew Robinson, Steff Robinson-Hoyle or Gill Bainbridge. 
 
Collections  for 18th Aug   1179.40/29.20   Benevelent Fund.    

       25th Aug   1167. 00      
 Your contribution is greatly appreciated.   Thank you.   Joan Rivers  Church Treasurer. 
 

Methodist Prayer Handbook ' Responding to the Gospel'  the Handbook has prayers and thoughts for 
both personal and group worship to cover every day of the year. Now available to collect from Judi 
Breckon.   Price 3.75.   Judi Breckon  

Butterwick Hospice Kidz Club are among the 32 finalists in the 'Building Futures' initiative by Persimmon 
Homes.  They are in the national final, with the potential to be awarded £25,000, £50,000 or £100,000.  



The winners will be decided by public vote between now and 27th Sept.  Please take a minute to cast a 
vote  -  wwwpersimmonhomes.com/building-futures.  You will find it listed under the health 
section.  Your support is greatly appreciated.  Thank you  Joan Rivers 

The People at Foodbank  are already starting to prepare Christmas parcels and are stocking up on 
small 500g packs of sugar, tins of salmon, ham and tongue and chocolate.  If you can help, they would 
be grateful.  But, of course, they still need regular items!  Thank you for your generous contributions 
throughout the year.   J & I. Fyfe 

 
Please note:   
All doors must be closed when leaving the Church building to comply with Fire Regulations.      
P Toplis    Property Secretary 
 
 
Inclusions for the next newsletter to notices@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk      Before midnight 
Tues   1st Oct.  ( Owing to House move and Holiday)  Thank you.  Hazel Hare 
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